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TRINIDAD AND TOBAGO 
UNIT TRUST CORPORATION

NOTICE
The Trinidad and Tobago Unit Trust 
Corporation (UTC) wishes to advise Visa 
Debit Cardholders that UTC representatives 
will be contacting you via phone to update 
your contact information. These phone calls 
will continue until June 30, 2022. 

Should you have any questions, please do 
not hesitate to email us at 
visaservices@ttutc.com or call us at 
625-UNIT (8648), Option 3, for more 
information.  
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